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16 July 2021 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
In 2022 the Queen will celebrate her Platinum Jubilee and the country has been given an additional bank 
holiday on Friday 3 June 2022 in recognition of this national milestone. 
 
As St Luke’s will  be closed for the May half term holiday on 3 June 2022 we have taken the decision to attach 
this additional day to the Easter holiday. This means that: 
 

• Tuesday 19 April 2022 will now be a holiday day. 
 

• Wednesday 20 April 2022 will now be an Inset Day when the children do not attend school. 
 

• Children will return to school on Thursday 21 April 2022 and not Wednesday 20 April 2022. 
 

An updated school calendar has been published on our website: 
http://www.saintlukes.wigan.sch.uk/serve_file/2222661  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

S Hardaker 
 
 
Mr S Hardaker 
Headteacher 
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